20409

JANUARY 8, 1998

REGULAR MEETING

(20409) PRESENTATION TO THE BOARD: EARL SILBAR, ADULT
EDUCATOR, TRUMAN COLLEGE

Silbar outlined his concerns about ALSP class size adjustments, the lengthening
of terms from eight to sixteen weeks, the effect on students, and staff reductions
at Malcolm X College. Responses to his concerns were provided by Suarez,
Helm and Campbell. The Chairman noted that the AFSCME contract expires this
coming June.
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